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RELOCATION OF NATIONAL PENSIONS REGULATORY 
AUTHORITY’S (NPRA) HEAD OFFICE TO SSNIT 

EMPORIUM, AIRPORT CITY, ACCRA
The National Pensions Regulatory Authority (NPRA) wishes to announce to the 
general public and all stakeholders the relocation of its Head Office from the SU 
Towers to the SSNIT Emporium at Airport City, Accra.

The Authority will commence work from the new location effective 26th August 
2024

Our new location address is:

SSNIT Emporium

No.4a Airport By-Pass

Airport City-Accra

All other contact details, including our postal address, phone numbers, and 
email addresses, will remain the same.

We want to assure the general public that there will not be any interruptions in 
the operations of the Authority during the relocation exercise.

However, should you experience any issues during this period, please do not 
hesitate to contact us for resolution.

The Authority wishes to apologize for any inconvenience this exercise may cause 
you.

We thank you for your continued support and cooperation.
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